
Our hearts are full of gratitude when we say many
thanks to family members, friends, and neighbors for
all acts of kindness and sympathy, including donations

to Bland Bekkedal Hospice House, Maplewood,
Bethel Butik, and Moen Church, regarding the

passing of our mother, Arlean Stefferud.

We would also like to express our appreciation to
Tom Franke, P.A., Dr. Deborah Prior, staff at

Bland-Bekkedal and Maplewood and a special thanks
to Lynn Swiggum for all your support.

Thanks also to Pastor Steve Fossum for words
of comfort and humor.
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